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From: Geoff Cadwallader <g.cadwallader@btinternet.com>

Sent: 02 February 2025 21:20
Subject: Fwd: Fwd: Transport User Voice - February 2025 & RPPTUG Update

------ Original Message ------
From: g.cadwallader@btinternet.com

To:

Sent: Sunday, February 2nd 2025, 19:58

Subject: Fwd: Transport User Voice - February 2025

Dear All,

I am forwarding below the latest Transport Focus News letter.
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| was informed that last week the 08.26 ex Torpoint Ferry (0.725 ex Cremyll to Royal
Parade No.70 Bus did not run due to 'a breakdown' on Tuesday 28th January, and that on
Thursday 30th January the 13.45 No 75 Torpoint Ferry - Liskeard Bus also did not run
due to ‘operational issues’. | will let you know if | receive any further information about
these cancellations.

I have to date received two very strong letters of support from local parish councils for
our RPPTUG Proposals to Improve our Local Bus Services in connection with the the
£10 million Government Bus Service Improvement Funding recently awarded to

Cornwall Council. I will hopefully await other letters of support before officially
submitting the proposals to Cornwall Council,

We hope to hold an on line RPPTUG Sub Committee meeting in the very near future to
discuss questions about our local bus services, that we would like to put to prospective
candidates for Cornwall Councillors that will taking part in the local elections in May
this year. This would be similar to the questions/statement that we put to the
parliamentary candidates prior to the July 4th 2024 General Election. Any suggestions
will of course be welcome,

Best regards.

Geoff.

------ Original Message ------

From: communications(@email.transportfocus.org.uk
To: g.cadwallader@btinternet.com

Sent: Friday, January 31st 2025, 18:52

Subject: Transport User Voice - February 2025
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Improving revenue
protection practices

Playing fair with passengers

Read more
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Chief Executive's editorial

Working to support passengers

Read more
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The ne £3 bus fare

Is 1t still value for money?

Read more

Helping péssngers

The case of the missing railcard

Read more

Travelling to NHS locations

Supporting net zero goals

Read more




